Diocese of Wagga Wagga
McAlroy House
205 Tarcutta Street, Wagga Wagga, NSW 2650
PO Box 473

DIOCESAN OFFICES: (02) 6937 0004 BISHOP'S OFFICE: (02) 6937 0003
FACSIMILE: (02) 6921 5157 ABN: 52 838 806 753

Ms Lyn Russell

The General Manager
Wagga Wagga City Council
P O Box 20

Wagga Wagga NSW 2650

Dear Ms. Russell,
Submission
Tatton Parks

I refer to my previous correspondence and submission of 9™ March 2009 regarding
the above and following our meeting on the 23" March 2009, I wish to make the
following submission.

The pocket park on Stirling Boulevarde has 2 Lots being Lot 34 DP 1061134 and Lot
61 DP 1041446. It has been identified in the Draft LEP that these lots are regarded as
surplus to Council’s needs and I have stated our case regarding the return of that land.

On the basis of the proposed subdivision plan that was tabled at the meeting, the
Diocese of Wagga Wagga is prepared to embellish the remaining pocket park (Lot 34
DP 1061134) to the satisfaction of the Manager of Parks and Recreation for Wagga
Wagga City Council and the Director of Properties of the Diocese of Wagga Wagga.

The surplus land (Lot 61 DP 1041446) will be returned to the Diocese at no expense
to it, in lieu of the previously over supplied open space.

Should you have any queries, please contact me.

Yours faithfully,

pi o

Peter Fitzpatrick
Director of Properties
30/04/2009




